
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
January 14, 2020 
 
 
 
RE: REJECT ALL PROPOSALS 
 RFP 2019-23 for Public Safety Advisory Services 
 
 
To All Respondents: 
 
This letter serves as notice that all Proposals for the above subject project have been rejected. 
 
As per Section 2.7. - Rejection of Proposals, “The City Reserves the right to accept or reject any 
or all proposals, part of proposals, and to waive minor irregularities or variations to specifications 
contained in proposals, and minor irregularities in the proposal process.”  
 
As per Section 2.28.2(b) - Cancellation of bids, “After bids are open, any or all bids may be 
rejected by the City.”  
 
The City of Parkland recognizes and appreciates the time and effort your firm invested into 
preparing and submitting your proposal to us.  Although your firm was not awarded a contract at 
this time, the City of Parkland would like to thank you for participating in the RFP process.   
 
Please keep your information updated on DemandStar or on the City’s website at 
www.cityofparkland.org/vendor so that you will be notified of opportunities to do work with the City 
of Parkland.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 954-757-4177. Thank you for your 
continued interest in doing business with City of Parkland. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Anthony J. Cariveau  
Purchasing Director 
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